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File: 6130.08 

August 24, 2017 
 
Chair and Directors 
Committee of the Whole 
 

 

RE: Forbidden Plateau / Wood Mountain Ski Park remediation 
 

The Forbidden Plateau Reclamation Society will be applying for provincial grant funding for 
its work towards remediation, reclamation and clean-up of the old Forbidden Plateau ski hill, 
also known as Wood Mountain Park. 
 
I respectfully request the board’s consideration of the following: 
 
1. THAT the Comox Valley Regional District board send a letter to the Forbidden Plateau 

Reclamation Society in support of its application for provincial funding opportunities 
and other related grant programs for the reclamation and clean-up of Wood Mountain 
Park;  

 
2. THAT the Comox Valley Regional District board appoint Director Edwin Grieve to sit 

on the Forbidden Plateau Reclamation Society as a non-voting member for the 
remainder of the 2014 to 2018 term of office. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Edwin Grieve 
Director  
 


